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Important Dates and Messages: 

 Next week we will be having ‘Science Week’ in Nursery. 
We will be encouraging the children to use their senses 
and to be good at observing and doing experiments. We 
want the children to be excited about science and to 
realise that both boys and girls can be scientists. We will 
be using ‘pirates’ as a theme for Science Week and we 
invite the children to come dressed as a pirate on Friday 
16th March if they would like to. Fancy dress is optional 
and not compulsory. 

 

 Next week you will be able to sign up for a Parents’ 
Evening appointment. Parents’ Evening is on Wednesday 
21st March. Sign-up sheets will be available in your child’s 
classroom at the beginning of each nursery session. 
Parents of children who attend care club before nursery 
will be able to sign up for Parents’ Evening in the school 
hall from 7.30am every morning next week.  

 

 The Coppice Book Fair will be on Mon 19th - Thurs 22nd 
March. Please come and support this. The school receives 
money from each book sold that we can use to buy new 
resources. 

 

 A parent has lost a pair of glasses when dropping their 
child off at Nursery. Please let us know if you find them. 
Thank you!  

 
 
 

  This week we have been… 

 AM/PM Children have been learning 
about aeroplane journeys. All Day 
Children have been learning about train 
journeys. The children have drawn their 
own ‘journey drawing’, thinking about 
what things they may see on an 
aeroplane/train journey. 

 Enjoying messy play! AM/PM Children 
have juiced an orange and drank the 
freshly squeezed juice. All Day Children 
have been mashing and exploring baked 
beans. 

 Exploring at Forest Rangers. We have 
been on a journey through the Forest 
Rangers Area and made our own 
journey sticks by collecting different 
objects we passed on our journey and 
adding them to our stick.  

 Busy making a special something for 
our Mummy/Nanny! 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

Birthdays: 

Happy 4th Birthday to Rozie, 
Liliana-Mae and Kane! 

 


